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Prof. Valerie Lund associate editor

We are pleased and honoured to announce that Dr Valerie Lund, professor in Rhinology University
College London, has accepted the invitation to become Associate Editor of our journal. 
She will start her activities this summer.
The editorial address of the journal will for practical reasons remain at Utrecht, but authors can from
now on submit papers at her address as well:
Prof. Valerie J. Lund, Royal National Throat Nose & Ear Hospital, 
330 Gray’s Inn Road, London WC1X 8DZ, UK.

New members of the editorial board

At its last meeting in Vienna the Editorial Board has decided that papers submitted for publication
should be reviewed by at least two anonymous and independent reviewers who are unaware of the
names of the authors of the manuscript. This new rule implies that the Editorial Board needs
reinforcement. Several colleagues will therefore be invited to support our journal with their specific
knowledge.
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